

Heavenly Brickks PO Box 721 Goldens Brg, NY 10526-0721

Dear Friend of the USO:

I want to thank you personally for the generous donation you recently made to support our men and women in uniform, who bravely protect us every day.

Your generous gift made on December 20, 2021 means so much to our military members and their families — and it will make a real difference in their daily lives. You help keep America's service members strong and connected to family, home and country throughout their service to our nation. You also provide much-needed support to their families, who are anxiously waiting for them to return home.

Because of you, an exhausted soldier has a comfortable place to rest for a few hours in a strange airport before the next journey. Because of you, a Marine in the field has been able to read their child a bedtime story, and a sailor coming home has made a successful transition to civilian life.

You have already done a great deal to help the USO with the daunting task of reaching the thousands of troops we now have serving us around the world. However, if you can find it in your heart to make an additional contribution, you will not only help us to successfully meet our challenges: you will also send a message to the brave men and women of our Armed Forces – that the Americans back home are still behind them, and that we honor and appreciate the sacrifices they're making for us.

From all of us at the USO, and from our service members and their loved ones, thank you for your generosity.

stress of made on With my warm and heartfelt gratitude,

Congres Beeding of since

PS: Enclosed with this letter is a Gift Acknowledgement for your recent donation, which you should retain for your records. Also enclosed is a form you can use to make an additional contribution if you wish.